
 

 

 

 

 

February 22, 2018 

 

Re: HB 4031 

 

To whom it may concern, 

As Aurora residents for the past 19+ years, we firmly oppose your attempt to push through HB 4031. 

Do not pass an amendment that would allow use of the red barn site for something other than its 

current designation – EFU and Rural Reserve. No commercial or industrial uses.  

Please consider our opposition during your consideration of this bill. 

Keith & Angela Barrow 

14684 Kasel Ct NE 

Aurora, OR 97002 

 

 


